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New management team for Russian EnviroChemie subsidiary 

On 17 June 2019, Mikhail Karyakin was appointed the new Director General of OOO 
EnviroChemie GmbH in Ekaterinburg, Russia. For the past 17 years, he has been 
working in plant construction for EnviroChemie in the Urals. Ilya Demin, who has 
spent 15 years working in plant planning and plant engineering for EnviroChemie, 
was appointed Technical Manager at the same time. The German management team 
at EnviroChemie relies on these two specialists, who have an excellent reputation 
and a great deal of expertise in the Russian industrial water market. 

EnviroChemie would like to thank the previous Director General, Marina 
Tchebotaeva, for her successful work in developing the Russian site. The team, now 
comprising about 35 employees, has spent more than 15 years successfully 
developing plant system solutions for water and wastewater treatment in various 
industrial sectors. 

The EnviroChemie subsidiary in Ekaterinburg supplies German water and wastewater 
treatment plants and operating materials including application technologies and also 
includes a customer service department. 

 

 

EnviroChemie Russia with its new local management team: Mikhail Karyakin, Director 
General, and Ilya Demin, Technical Manager. 
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